TISHOMINGO COUNTY SCHOOLS

March 1%, 2024

TO: SENIORS IN ALL TISHOMINGO COUNTY SCHOOLS

RE: DR. WALKER DEMPSEY FOUNDATION SCHOLARSHIP

It is that time of year again. Students whom are interested in the medical field
are encouraged to apply for a Walker Dempsey Scholarship application.
Applications for the Dempsey Scholarship is due by May 15", 2024.

We encourage all students who are interested to either mail their application
or bring it to the Red Bay Hospital. You may go on-line to helenkeller.com and
go to Red Bay Hospital, click on WDF foundation application and you may print
it off from there.

Our mailing address: RED BAY HOSPITAL
P.0. BOX 490

RED BAY, AL. 35582

Thank you and good luck to all.

Snes) Bllng

Sharon Bolding, Administrative Assistant.



